
Using DAS State 
Contracts on School 
Construction Projects

This workshop is co-hosted by 
the Department of Administrative 
Services (DAS) Office of School 
Construction Grants & Review and 
DAS Procurement.  It is open to all 
school districts, design team members, 
construction managers, and program 
managers.  

We will cover statutory requirements, 
OSCG&R requirements, and provide 
an overview of the DAS Procurement 
Marketplace and State Contracting 
Portal.  Examples of goods and 
services - including FF&E and much 
more - will be highlighted and a 
demonstration of a procurement search 
will be given.  The workshop will end 
with a Question and Answer session.

Tuesday, August 8, 2017

450 Columbus Boulevard
Hartford, CT

Conference Room C 
1:00 - 3:30 

RSVP to:  
Angela.Gelineau@ct.gov

Event Questions?
Call 860-713-6486


